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“Whatever you do, do it heartily,
as to the Lord, and not unto men.”
Colossians 3:23
October 2010

Dear Friends,

How much we thank the Lord for your support of our work.  We are grateful to you, and praise the Lord for His great faithfulness.

Over Labor Day, we had a wonderful visit with our children who could be here.  It brought such enjoyment to be together!  The Lord is so good.

We have good news to tell you regarding Linda’s tests.  Everything came out fine on these latest ones!  We praise the Lord for that, and now will continue with the surgeon’s recommendations when we re-visit him regarding the hernia and the adrenal tumor.  Thank you for praying for us in these matters.

The verse chosen at the beginning of this letter was brought to our attention years ago, and it still holds today!  When we are working and doing anything as to the Lord, it makes it all worthwhile.  There are not the disappointments that we would find if we were doing it just for people and looking for their satisfaction and approval; even helping our missionaries with the medical problems and questions regarding the costs and claims is a joy when we do our work as to the Lord and not unto men!

Sunday morning, September 26, our co-worker’s husband had a sudden heart attack and passed away at the annual NTM Retreat.  He had just given a testimony about Heaven during the morning church service and when he sat down, he went to be with the Lord!  Please pray for Reta and her family.
Thank you again for your prayers and support, without which we could not continue in this ministry.  We truly thank the Lord for you, and pray for you too.

In Christian love,

John & Linda 
John & Linda McGhee
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